
THEATRE PARENT MEETING 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Parents of students involved in all aspects of the WHS 
Theatre Program are invited to attend the Theatre Parent 
Meeting hosted by the WHS Theatre Boosters and 
Directors, Sonia Gerber and Grant Sorenson. 
 
The meeting is on Thursday, September 21 at 7 p.m. in 
Auditorium 1 at WHS. 
 
Come meet the directors, learn about upcoming 
opportunities for both students and parents, and support 
our Theatre Boosters. 
 
Direct questions to: boosterswayzatatheatre@gmail.com 
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